Highways Department

Network & Development

Reply to Diljeet Singh Call 01908 252353

E-mail customerservices@milton-keynes.gov.uk

The Occupier

02 September 2022

Dear resident,

Proposed 20mph Speed Limit - Walton Drive

As part of the proposed new roundabout being constructed on H9 Groveway junction with Walton Drive.

Milton Keynes City Council is considering introducing a 20mph speed limit along a section of Walton Drive. This will improve road safety for pedestrians, cyclists, and all road users particularly for those attending the Open University and Walton Pre Prep Nursery.

It is proposed to reconstruct the existing concrete block raised speed hump in asphalt at the same location, new road signage and markings will also be installed, please see attached drawing detailing the scope of works.

We would appreciate any comments on the proposals by Friday 23rd September 2022.

Yours faithfully

Diljeet Singh

Senior Highways Project Engineer

Synergy Park, Chesney Wold, Bleak Hall, Milton Keynes, MK6 1LY

Highways Data Protection Privacy Statement

We collect and use information about you so that we can provide you with Highway services under the relevant Legislation. Full details about how we use this data and the rights you have around this can be found at https://www.milton-keynes.gov.uk/highways-and-transport-hub/highways-privacy-notice. If you have any data protection queries, please contact the Data Protection Officer at data.protection@milton-keynes.gov.uk



